
Town of Marshville 
Town Council 

Monday, November 23, 2009 
6:30 p.m. 

Special Meeting 
 

Present:  Mayor Pro-Tem Kiker, Council Members Margaret Bivens, and Denise Whitley, Interim 
Town Administrator John Munn, Police Chief Mike Gaddy, Town Clerk and Finance Officer Shelley 
Maness and Attorney Bobby Griffin 
 
Absent:  Mayor Franklin Deese; Council Members Ned Beachum and Dora Bridget 
 
Visitors:  Matthew Jefferson, Matt Tarlton, Norma Carpenter, Rusty Johnson, Brian Weber and wife. 
 
Press:   Jason DeByrum with The Enquirer Journal. 
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Kiker asked for prayers for Council Member Beachum due to the test results he had 
received.   
 
There was not a quorum present.   
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Kiker stated that she wanted to clear up some issues she felt were important.  She 
explained her reason for voting at the last meeting for the Town Administrator position subcommittee.  
Mayor Pro-Tem Kiker further stated that she believed the Council should return to having a work 
session in order to allow the Council more time to research information and receive input from the 
citizens in order to have the information needed to make good decisions for the town. 
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Kiker allowed a question and answer period with the audience.  No action was taken.   
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Kiker dismissed the meeting at approximately 7:27 p.m. 
 
These minutes approved this __________ day of___________________________, 2010. 
 
 
 
___________________________________  Attest:_________________________________ 
Gail Kiker 
Mayor Pro-Tem 
 
 
 
(Minutes transcribed by Karen B. Price) 
 


